
 

Dear Rob, 

 

I just want to thank you again for having this project completed.    My husband Mike Hatala 

was president of the Parkwood Civic until recently due to work obligations.   But some 8-10 

years ago when you conducted these brain storming meetings with our group and your 

planners we never imagined such a beautiful useful walking/biking trail for our community.     

We use it often, and every time appreciate the beauty and engineering of the whole trail.   

Although we cannot make this ribbon cutting ceremony, I just wanted to thank you and 

your group for such a beautiful trail for our children and future generations to enjoy.    

Thanks again for giving our community and taxpayers something tangible to enjoy fresh air 

and nature with.   

Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

 

Regards, 

Lisa Hatala, School Photographer 

Front Office Staff 

Franklin Towne Charter High School 


